
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24 April 2020 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Year 11 Students  

 

Leavers Hoodie 

 

We are arranging orders of Leavers Hoodies for anyone in Year 11 who would like one to 

mark the end of our GCSE studies.  The cost of the Hoodie is £20 and payment is 

required at the time of ordering. 

 

Due to the current school closure, the order process will be completed online via Survey 

Monkey and payments will be taken through ParentPay. 

 

If you would like to place an order, please complete the following form: 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/FBK2020Hoodies and pay for the hoodie by logging 

into your ParentPay account.  Orders must be submitted and paid for by Friday 5 June. 

 

Please note, only students who have returned forms giving consent for their names to 

appear on the hoodie will have their names included.  

 

If you are unable to access the Survey Monkey form or ParentPay, or for further 

information, please email Mrs Tipping at tippingr@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

 

Kind regards 
 

 
 

Mr R Smith 

Head of Learning – Year 11 
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